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30th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: AUTUMN TERM 

 

On the back of this letter, you will find a list of the clubs available next half term. We are 

working to ensure that each year group has at least two clubs each term and that these 

cover a range of skills and activities. 

 

When we carried out our Parent Survey about After School Clubs earlier this year, you told 

us that you would be happy to pay a small charge for some clubs. We will ensure that each 

year group has at least one free club each term and that we will charge no more than £10 

(per half term block) for clubs which are delivered by outside agencies. 

 

A number of clubs have already started this term (Year 3/4 Multi Skills, Netball, Football 

training) and parents/carers have had separate letters for these. 

 

After School Clubs for Reception will begin in January 2020. 

 

Please have a chat with your child about the clubs on offer this term and complete the reply 

slip attached if they wish to take part in any of these. The staff member leading the club 

will then send you a letter before half term which gives you more details, including start 

and finish dates. 

 

We will send information about our Spring Term clubs at the end of December 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Lavelle 
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